Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue i

Manila -

NOTICE OF AWARD

MR. LING-HANN KIM

Director

ORACLE (PHILIPPINES) CORPORATION
33/F Zuelig Building

Makati Avenue cor. Paseo de Roxas
Makati City 1225

Tel. No. : +632 976-8600

Fax No. : +632 976-8870

Dear MR. KIM:
We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the Renewal of Oracle
Hardware and Program Technical Support Services Through Direct
Contracting (Project Ref. No. 2020-02-049) in the amount of Php1,467,846.24
and Php1,622,988.71, respectively, inclusive of 12% VAT, is accepted.
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both
copies in the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Insurance
Commission c/o the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat.
Thank you.

Very yours,

DENNIS B. FUNA
Insukgnce Commissioner

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter
into contract with the Insurance Commission for the above requirement.

/

MR. LWING-HANN KIM
Director
Date: May 28, 2020




